
 News Update 
TERM 2 Week 1 

Dates for the Diary 

KS1 Parent Consul-

tations 

Monday 8th 

and Tues-

day 9th 

November 

KS2 Parent Consul-

tations 

Wednesday 

10th and 

Thursday 

11th No-

vember 

Last day of Term 2 Friday 17th 

December 

Academy Update 

Welcome back to Term 2!  This is always a really busy term for us  and this 

has already started this week with recognition assemblies and the appoint-

ment of our very own Prime Minister!  

If you have not already done so please do book a virtual 10 minute parent 

consultation with your child’s teacher. They will all be held via Microsoft 

Teams over the coming week.  

We have also rearranged the class assemblies that were missed in Term 

One, do look out for the dates of these.  

Wednesday 10th November, 2.40pm, Year Six  

Wednesday 17th November, 2.40pm, Year Two  

Wednesday 24th November, 2.40pm, Year One  

Wednesday 1st December, 2.40pm, Year Five  

 Achievement  

Award winners 

This  week’s winners are: 

 

Reception: Emily and Enzo 

Year 1:  Eva and Stanley 

Year 2: Chloe and George 

Year 3:  Ethan and Stevie-Ann 

Year 4:  Oscar and Cayden 

Year 5: Freya and Jenson 

Year 6:  Karl and George 

 

Congratulations to all of this 

week’s winners! 

 

 

During half term, a member 

of Beech Class took a first 

aider course. Today they told 

us about how they had learnt 

about putting people in the 

recovery position and CPR. 

We are all very proud to 

have such a thoughtful and 

caring member as part of our 

community 

Cross Country 
On Thursday, children from Years 4, 5 

and 6 competed in a cross country race at 

St Leonards Academy. All the children 

competed brilliantly, showing great deter-

mination and representing the academy. A 

big congratulations to two Year 6 pupils, 

who have qualified for the area finals with 

one of our Year 6 girls winning the Year 5 

and 6 girls' race. 

Pupil Parliament 

We would like to intro-

duce Alisha and Sum-

mer our new Prime 

Minister and Deputy 

Prime Minister.  They 

will have lots of jobs to 

do over the next aca-

demic year working 

with the other mem-

bers of the Pupil Parlia-

ment. 
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Medical Tracker 
 

First Aid Incident Notifications 
 
To help make improvements in first aid incident notifications we have decided to 
use a service called Medical Tracker. This will only be used when your child has a 
head bump or head injury. 
 
Medical Tracker will be beneficial to you because: 
 
 We can record and track first aid incidents that involve your child 
 You can be notified immediately after a first aid head incident by email, for any major injuries there 

will also be a phone call. 

To use Medical Tracker effectively we need you as parents to ensure you keep us updated with the best 
email address to use to notify you of incidents. You can update us on any changes by emailing into the 
academy office. 
office@robsackwoodprimaryacademy.org.uk  with the information below. 
 
Child’s name, class, parent/ carer name, email address. 
 
Important – When we start using Medical Tracker, email messages will be sent from  
donotreply@medicaltracker.co.uk.   
 
Please add this address to your email address books (or approved sender list) to prevent messages from be-
ing blocked by your SPAM/JUNK filters. 
 
Please be assured that Medical Tracker is registered with the Data Protection Registrar and guarantees that 
all information you provide will be kept private and will not be passed on to any other organisation. 
 
The Safeguarding Team 
 

Inclusion Coffee Morning 

 
We are looking forward to our first Inclusion Coffee Morning of the academic year on Tuesday 9th No-
vember at 8.30am in the small hall. We will be joined by members of the Educational Psychology Service 

and the Communication, Learning and Autism Support Service (CLASS) who will be discussing the services 

and offering guidance and resources to support with different aspects of SEN. Key members of the Inclu-

sion Team will also be attending and are looking forward to meeting parents and carers over a cup of tea 

or coffee and a biscuit. 
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